GOODMAN

Law Offices of Jack N. Goodman
jack@jackngoodman.com
202-776-2045

202-251-7507

Fax: 202-776-2222

December 16, 2013

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Washington, D.C. 20554

Attn: Stop Code 08008
International Bureau
Ms. Eleanor Lott

Re:  FCC File No.: SES-T/C-INTR2013-01543
Withdrawal of Transfer of Control Application

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On behalf of Dreamcatcher Broadcasting, LLC (“DBL”) we hereby withdraw the above-
referenced application for transfer of control of the earth stations listed therein (Transmit-only
Earth Stations E130096 and E880108, and Receive-only Earth Station E910112) from Local TV
Virginia Licensee (sic), LLC (“Local TV”) to DBL. The application was filed with the FCC on
July 16, 2013.

A separate application (SES-T/C-20130716-00631) remains pending for the transfer of
control of Transmit-only Earth Stations E130096 and E880108 and should be acted upon by the
FCC in due course.

Should you have any questions regarding these applications, please contact the
undersigned.

Respectfully submitted,
Jack N. Goodman

Counsel for Dreamcatcher Broadcasting, LLC
ocs Mr. Karl Kensinger
Ms. Jeanette Spriggs
Derek Teslik, Esq. (counsel to Local TV)

1200 New Hampshire Ave., NW, Suite 800, Washington, DC 20036




